
Date: 23/07/2025 

 

 

Re: CANCELLATION OF RFP072/2025: APPOINTMENT OF AN OCCUPATIONAL 

HEALTH AND SAFETY CONSULTANT FOR A PERIOD OF FIVE (5 YEARS). 

 
Dear Bidder, 

 
Thank you for your interest in this bid. Unfortunately, the DBSA has taken a decision cancel 

the abovementioned tender due to the changes in the scope of work. 

Kindly note that the DBSA may choose to re-issue this bid, thus you are encouraged to keep 

checking the DBSA website for the re-advertised tender. The DBSA apologises for any 

inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Rosinah Malesa on rosinahscm@dbsa.org 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender. 

We encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises 

on an ongoing basis. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

Mohamed Ganchi  

Chief Procurement Officer 

Date: ……………… 

Docusign Envelope ID: 57630278-D654-4345-9B84-D268D1170810

23-07-2025

mailto:rosinahscm@dbsa.org

		2025-07-23T04:59:29-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




